
Village of Eden 
It's been brought to my attention by Americans with disabilities association that our sidewalks in the 
village are not being shoveled and de-iced to accommodate for wheelchairs. We would like to ask 
everyone in the village to shovel the sidewalks from edge to edge so people with disabilities can travel 
safely through the village. We understand it’s been a crazy winter with snow one day and ice the next. 

With the forecast calling for more snow and possible ice this week. 

Let’s do our best to keep the sidewalks open and free of ice. 
 


